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Full Text

The Forum, further recognizing the long-term benefits for indigenous peoples of
training and education opportunities within the United Nations system, such as
the establishment of an indigenous fellowship network by the Office of the United
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, requests the Office to invite
Permanent Forum Members and the secretariat of the Forum to the meeting of
the indigenous fellowship network, scheduled to be held August 2004 in
Barcelona.
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